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Dear Chair Kropf, Vice-chair Chotzen, and Vice-chair Wallan, 

 

I have not had the chance to pore through this bill line by line, but I support 

wholeheartedly the underlying concept of implementing Measure 114, which the 

voters voted for in 2022 and the Oregon courts have upheld as constitutional.  It is 

now more than 2 years since the voters passed M114 and the will of the voters 

deserves to be heard in the form of stricter firearm safety regulations statewide.  Gun 

violence is a scourge on our nation and communities.  Than you for anything you can 

do to help implement the will of the people in this regard. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Diller 


